
From: Lori Brind <  

Date: July 3, 2021 at 12:31:59 PM PDT 

To: Trustees <Trustees@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc: jordan.sturdy.MLA@leg.bc.ca 

Subject: July 8th Reading. 

My husband and I, both residents of Bowen Island since 2006, strongly object to being told how 

to live on our island, by semi-anonymous zealots on the Islands Trust.  

Please make sure that their new set of introductions , mainly “ verbotens” with a pernicious whiff 

of Fascism, will not get a reading until all the islands ‘ residents have had a say in how they like 

to run their own place with minimal interference from outsiders.  

Thank you. 

 

Bill Brind and Lori May Brind 

  

Bowen Island, VON 1G1.  

 

Sent from my iPad 
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